
Steel Valley School District 
220 East Oliver Rd. 
Munhall, PA  15120 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

Contact:   Kim Watkins     Phone:  412-464-3603 
  Secretary to the Superintendent 
 
Date:    March 18, 2020 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
Steel Valley School District Temporary Closure Update 
 
 Munhall, PA – Steel Valley School District is temporarily closed through Friday, March 27.  All extracurricular activities, 

athletics and field trips are also suspended during that time. 

 During the closure, the District will continue to support students, families and the community.  Students are being 

offered free meals from 10 a.m. – noon weekdays at both the Senior High School (3113 Main St., Munhall) and also at Barrett 

Elementary School (221 East 12th Ave., Homestead).  Meal bags will include lunch, the next day’s breakfast and a snack.  

 To keep updated on the District reopening, visit steelvalleysd.org or any of the District’s Facebook pages. 

 

 

# 

(Menu for the end of this week follows:) 

Thursday:  Breakfast for Lunch or Peanut Butter & Jelly w/hash browns, mixed veggies, fruit & milk 

Friday:  Pizza or Turkey & Cheese Sandwich w/baby carrots, green beans, fruit & milk 

Also:  A cold grab & go breakfast and snack will be placed in every bag, every day; salads will be available daily for  

vegetarian students 

 


